
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED UTILITY RATE INCREASES

The Danville, Virginia City Council will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 18, 2011, 7:00 p.m.
in the Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Municipal Building, 427 Patton Street to receive testimony
concerning the proposed utility rate changes to be effective for bills issued November 1, 2011 and after.

Proposed changes include elimination of the variable distribution charge in Interruptible Industrial Gas
Service rate eliminating the second tier for consumption over 400,000 therms. Increasing the distribution
charge in Firm Industrial Transportation Gas Service rate of $0.0625 per therm to $0.075 in 2011, $0.10 in
2012, $0.125 in 2013 and in 2014 a charge equivalent to the distribution rate of the Industrial Interruptible
Gas Service, which is now $0.15 and implementing an optional Time of Use Power Cost Adjustment Rider
and Optional Energy Efficiency Capacity Resource Rider to the electric rates.

Any concerns of the public about this matter should be presented at the scheduled public hearing. A copy
of the proposed rate ordinance is available for examination in the Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, 427
Patton Street, Municipal Building, Danville, Virginia, Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The
City of Danville operates water, wastewater, gas, and electric utilities as authorized under Code of Virginia
Section 15.2-2109.
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